Moville City Council
December 4, 2013

Mayor Jim Fisher called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. Roll Call: George Allan, Kirk Lubbers, Nate Bauer, Russ
Spotts, Al Wingert are present, this evening. Bauer motioned to approve the agenda, seconded by Wingert;
Wingert motioned to approve minutes from 11/20/13 seconded by Bauer; Bauer motioned to approve October
Treasurer’s report, seconded by Spotts, all ayes motion carried. Building permit for Ralph Ferris was reviewed,
the City guys attempted to locate lot pins and corners to help council determine if the building would be off the
lot line 2 feet. Since nothing could be located, Mayor will let him know to get the property surveyed. Fire Chief
Jerry Sailer provided a department update. Mike Weaver presented a public works update.

Bauer motioned to approve resolution to publish notice that the 2000 Chevy pickup is for sale and bids shall be
received to City Hall by 4pm on January 8, 2014, seconded by Spotts, all ayes motion approved.

Allan motioned to approve resolution to place four (4) stop signs in the Ridge Addition, seconded by Wingert, all
ayes motion approved.

Allan motioned to approve the expense of $32,199 for the purchase of playground equipment at the Ridge,
seconded by Spotts, all ayes motion approved. This purchase is to achieve the 80/20 split between the City and
Western lowa Telephone for infrastructure and improvements.

Bauer motioned to approve final draft of the Pavilion Rental Agreement that will be used for reservations at the
new Main Street Park, seconded by Spotts, all ayes motion approved. The rental fee has been set for $50 to
have access to kitchen and a $100 deposit check will need to be attached to the agreement. The Deposit check
will be voided if the facility and all equipment are left in good clean condition.

Mayor and Council concerns, Mayor would like Council’s assistance to determine a mission statement for the
city; Al has received good comments on Christmas lights; Kirk would like to see a detailed Overtime reports from
2012 and 2013 to compare; Clerk made council aware of some dates for the budget discussions coming up in
late January.

With no further business, Allan made the motion to adjourn at 6:15 p.m., seconded by Spotts, all ayes motion
carried. The next regular meeting will be December 18, 2013.

Jackie Stender James Fisher
City Clerk Mayor



